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Recipient: City of Swanville 

Project: Water System Improvements 

Award Date: November 13, 2024 

PFA Award Total: $3,052,000 

Description: The Project consists of the design, construction, engineering and equipment for a 
water storage tank, new wells, water meters, and watermain replacement and 
looping. 

Project Funding: 

Entity  Funding Source PFA Funding ID Amount 
PFA SPAP 2023 Swanville Water System MPFA-SPAP-G-054-FY25 $3,052,000  

Local Debt Issuance  $1,236,000  

State Dept of Employment & Economic Dev-Small Cities Dvlp 
Program Grant 

 $600,000  

Federal USDA-Office of Rural Development Grant  $699,000  

Total MPFA Project Costs:  $5,587,000  

 
More about the Minnesota Public Facilities Authority and its Programs: 
The Minnesota Public Facilities Authority (PFA) provides financing and technical assistance to help 
communities build public infrastructure that protects public health and the environment and promotes 
economic growth. 

 


